
Ward Parkway Homes Assn.  Meeting 11/13/18


Minutes


Present:


Mike Allmon

Gaye Tilliotson

Maureen Hardy

Nancy Bader

Bob Gould

Alison Baker

Linetta Thurman

Carol Gould


Terri Hage

Liz Blando


7:05 Call To order


Elections  

Unanimous approval was given to the slate as follows:


Nancy Bader- President

Bob Gould- VP

Gaye Tillotson- Treasurer

Mike Allmon- Secretary


Alison Baker and Maureen Hardy remain as non-officers.


Nancy thanked all and is looking forward to the new year.


CPAC- Bob.  Bob reported at the November meeting stolen autos were up, as well as building 
materials.  Hopes were for an arrest to be made in the near future.


KCPD is now a partner with Ring Doorbell


Described the 5@9 program.


1 stolen auto in the WPHA

Newsletter 

Julie discussed topics for the newsletter; they were approved


Alison discussed the holiday lighting contest specs, as well as those for caroling.  The current 
guitarist is moving to Kentucky.  An understudy is needed.  


It was agreed the sound level was too great for the meeting to effectively continue and it was 
recommended discussion of the budget and survey results be tables until 12/4/2018.


Nancy mentioned the possibility of having a January meeting.




8:07. The meeting was adjourned.



